
Legal Notice     

 

CITY OF LITTLETON 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

AN APPEAL OF A CERTIFICATE OF HISTORIC 

APPROPRIATENESS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE FOLLOWING 

PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD BY THE CITY OF 

LITTLETON AT THE LITTLETON CENTER, 2255 WEST 

BERRY AVENUE, LITTLETON, COLORADO: 

 

TO CONSIDER AN APPEAL OF A HISTORICAL 

PRESERVATION BOARD DECISION ON A CERTIFICATE 

OF HISTORIC APPROPRIATENESS (COA) FOR THE 

PROPERTY AT 2679 W. MAIN STREET CONCERNING 

AN ATM AND OTHER EXTERIOR MODIFICATIONS.   

 

ALL THOSE WISHING TO BE HEARD SHOULD BE 

PRESENT AT THE TIME AND PLACE STATED.  FOR MORE 

INFORMATION CALL THE LITTLETON PLANNING 

DIVISION AT 303-795-3748. 

 

CITY COUNCIL  

PUBLIC HEARING AT 6:30 PM ON  

TUESDAY, JANUARY 15, 2019 
 

CITY STAFF CONTACT:  

Andrea Mimnaugh, amimnaugh@littletongov.org 

 

Further information regarding the project  

may be found on the city’s Development Activity List on 

http://www.littletongov.org/dal. 
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